DRIVING POLICY

Members over 65 years old are required to attend a senior citizen driving course of their choice, (e.g. AARP 55 Alive) at age 65 and again at age 68.  Verification of attendance must be provided to the Senior Member Ministers who in turn will report to the administration and the Director of Finance.

At the age of 70, every member is required to take a comprehensive driving test.  The same test is required to be repeated every three (3) years until the age of 80.  Thereafter the test is to be repeated annually.

Any driver who has experienced more than one accident in a 3 year period, or whose driving record indicates that they may be a high-risk motor vehicle operator, is required to take the above comprehensive driving test.
